
 

 

 

Tuesday 5 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

In line with the Department of Education advice to cancel all excursions until further notice 

during COVID-19, the Stage 3 excursion to Canberra for early next term, has been cancelled. 

 

Once we are back and operating as ‘normal’, we will endeavour to either reschedule this 

excursion to later in the year or organise an excursion to a different venue.  

 

The $50 deposit that was paid to secure a spot, will be credited towards a new excursion or 

you may request to have it refunded into your bank account. Please contact the office for more 

information in relation to refunds.  

 

Thank you for your understanding during this time.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Littlejohn 

Principal  

 
 


